
Minutes  March 24, 2016 
City Plan Board 

 

 

Petition PB-16-27 LUC.  Linda Dixon PDC/UF, agent for University of Florida Foundation, 

Inc., owner.  Amend the City of Gainesville Future Land Use Map from Residential Low-

Density (up to 12 units per acre) to Education.  Located at 2200 NE Waldo Road. 

                                                                                                                                      
Lead Planner Dean Mimms, AICP gave staff’s combined presentation on this petition and the 

related zoning petition.  UF’s Linda Dixon said that she was available for any questions (there 

were none from the Board or the public) for the applicant.  Gainesville resident Donald Shepherd 

spoke during the public comments portion of the hearing.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Motion By:     Bob Ackerman Seconded By:   Dave Ferro 

  

Moved To:     Approve Petition  PB-16-27 LU6 Upon Vote:  6-0 

150844C




